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increased diversity and individuals comfort level with sharing who they are and their needs is a
new reality in the workplace and it is making its way into the training room trainers
facilitators and talent development professionals have long recognized that the best learning
occurs in environments where learners feel safe and respected providing a safe environment
requires a thoughtful intentional approach to inclusion in this issue of td at work eliza
blanchard provides examples of learners social identities that trainers should be cognizant of in
the classroom setting outlines specific steps trainers can take and language they can use before
during and after a training session presents learned lessons about establishing an inclusive
environment this is officially authorized apple pro training series work is a top notch primer
for anyone who needs to implement administer or maintain a network that uses os x server on el
capitan this book provides comprehensive coverage of os x server and is part of the apple pro
training series the only apple certified books on the market designed for help desk specialists
technical coordinators and entry level system administrators this guide teaches you how to
install and configure os x server on el capitan to provide network based services you ll also
learn to use tools for efficiently managing and deploying os x server in addition to learning key
concepts and experiencing hands on practical exercises throughout this book provides
comprehensive coverage of os x server and is part of the apple pro training series the only apple
certified books on the market this guide teaches students how to install and configure os x
server on el capitan to provide network based services they ll learn to use tools for efficiently
managing and deploying os x server you will learn key concepts and experience hands on practical
exercises provides authoritative explanations of os x server setup and management on el capitan
focused lessons take you step by step through practical real world exercises lesson review
questions summarize what you learn to prepare you for the apple certification exam lesson files
available for download current safety and risk management guidelines necessitate that
organizations develop and formally manage their understanding and knowledge of the standards and
protocols of risk management the impact of communication and human performance on the
identification and control of hazards and associated risk must be addressed in a structured
manner this core reference provides a complete guide to creating a comprehensive and effective
safety culture safety culture is a reference for safety and risk professionals and a training
text for corporate based learners and students at university level the book will keep safety and
risk management professionals up to date and will provide the tools needed to develop consistent
and effective organizational safety protocols how to develop a foundation to improve the
perception of safety analyze the organizational culture and its impact on the safety management
system and review the importance of developing a influential network provides a format for
establishing goals and objectives discusses the impact of leadership on the safety management
system and the roles and responsibilities needed as well as methods to gain employee
participation tools to enhance the safety management system the education and training of
employees how to assess the current safety management system and the process of curation is
introduced will help develop an army experienced enough to be comfortable with operating anywhere
in any type of operation under any conditions its principles and concepts are intended to produce
agile leaders who can rapidly and easily adapt to changing ambiguous situations the manual s 4
chapters address the breadth and depth of army training concepts fm 7 0 sets out to change the
army mindset the army cannot return to its pre 9 11 focus of training for offensive and defensive
operations in major combat operations army leaders must think differently about training and
leader development in an army that must be capable of conducting simultaneous offense defense and
stability or civil support operations in any of the 5 operational themes illus cd rom includes
appendices and instructor materials such as roll call forms powerpoint presentations and note
taking sheets for students sap is a great software but you need to fully understand its features
in order to effectively exploit them for the benefit of customers mr agrawal s books on sap hr
have a unique approach a chapter focuses on a single business concept and discusses the user
interface as well as its associated configuration each screen and each field in a screen is
explained explanation includes meaning use case and in some cases guidelines details are balanced
by overviews explaining the concepts and their relationships gnu emacs is the most popular and
widespread of the emacs family of editors it is also the most powerful and flexible unlike all
other text editors gnu emacs is a complete working environment you can stay within emacs all day
without leaving learning gnu emacs 3rd edition tells readers how to get started with the gnu
emacs editor it is a thorough guide that will also grow with you as you become more proficient
this book will help you learn how to use emacs more effectively it takes you from basic emacs
usage simple text editing to moderately complicated customization and programming the third
edition of learning gnu emacs describes emacs 21 3 from the ground up including new user
interface features such as an icon based toolbar and an interactive interface to emacs
customization a new chapter details how to install and run emacs on mac os x windows and linux
including tips for using emacs effectively on those platforms learning gnu emacs third edition
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covers how to edit files with emacs using the operating system shell through emacs how to use
multiple buffers windows and frames customizing emacs interactively and through startup files
writing macros to circumvent repetitious tasks emacs as a programming environment for java c and
perl among others using emacs as an integrated development environment ide integrating emacs with
cvs subversion and other change control systems for projects with multiple developers writing
html xhtml and xml with emacs the basics of emacs lisp the book is aimed at new emacs users
whether or not they are programmers also useful for readers switching from other emacs
implementations to gnu emacs the ultimate survival guide for medical students interns residents
and fellows staying human during residency training provides time tested advice and the latest
information on every aspect of a resident s life from choosing a residency program to coping with
stress enhancing self care and protecting personal and professional relationships allan d
peterkin md provides hundreds of tips on how to cope with sleep deprivation time pressures and
ethical and legal issues this fifth edition features new leading edge information on enhancing
personal resilience planning one s career pursuing leadership roles and using new technologies to
maximize learning presenting practical antidotes to cynicism careerism and burnout peterkin also
offers guidance on fostering more empathic connection with patients and deepening relationships
with colleagues friends and family acknowledged by thousands of doctors across north america as
an invaluable resource staying human during residency training has helped to shape notions of
trainee well being for medical educators worldwide informative compassionate and professional
this new edition will again show why it is required reading for medical students and new
physicians pursuing postgraduate training if you are a python programmer who wants to get started
with performing data analysis using pandas and python this is the book for you some experience
with statistical analysis would be helpful but is not mandatory updated lab activities group
activities worksheets projects mental maths challengers tricky questions mcqs chapter test quick
review use of modern tools gadgets and technology make these books more interesting and user
friendly maths alert has been updated at various places to point out the common mistakes today
most executives and managers need to have an international business and cross cultural
perspective global competence includes 50 training activities and self development exercises to
prepare your personnel for international assignments and develop better understanding of cross
cultural communication compiled by a team of experts from around the world these ready to use
activities have been tested and refined for a wide variety of international businesses and
organizations they are ideal for both preparing people to work market negotiate and otherwise do
business with people in asia latin america and europe and to prepare foreign nationals for
working in the u s the hands on english language learning program is a resource for classroom
teachers specialist teachers working with english language learners and other educational
professionals who support these students to assist your students in developing language skills
this resource includes specific curricular connections for each lesson to identify links to
subject area themes in language arts mathematics science social studies health physical education
and the arts integrated class activities to promote learning in context for all students in the
classroom suggested activities focus on curricular topics in all subject areas while supporting
english language learners relevant topics such as the classroom and school clothing food hobbies
and interests plants and animals of canada the world and the environment age appropriate high
interest learning activities that foster the development of essential english language vocabulary
and skills in listening speaking reading writing viewing and representing activities in keeping
with the philosophy of all portage main press hands on programs that are student centred and
focus on real life hands on experiences please note all blackline masters are included on a cd
the ultimate christmas house swap written by engineers for engineers with over 150 international
editorial advisory board members this highly lauded resource provides up to the minute
information on the chemical processes methods practices products and standards in the chemical
and related industries considers legislation to extend certain educational training benefits to
korean war veterans iso 9001 2015 quality management system has become part of the requirement of
all the organizations small to large service as well as manufacturing over the years iso 9001 qms
has evolved as per the organizations requirement and has become very important for improving
organizations systems and processes in order to sustain competitive advantages this book focuses
on requirements and key features of iso 9001 2015 qms such as risk based thinking pdca approach
process management and continual improvement the readers would find it easier to understand the
standard requirements and implement these in their work place salient features 1 each clause and
sub clause is illustrated through block diagram for easy understanding 2 numerous examples case
examples and case studies from different organizations both from service and manufacturing for
the benefit of the readers 3 standard requirements expressed through process approach pdca cycle
and what how questions 4 pedagogical tools such as chapter objectives audit questions flow
diagrams learning assessments and multiple choice questions have been used 5 special focus on
risk based thinking and documented information provided 6 management discussions to illustrate
the clause requirements are included for better understanding and readability the forms and
formats key performance indicators objectives standard operating procedures and audit
requirements are included teaching and learning for intercultural understanding is a
comprehensive resource for educators in primary and early years classrooms it provides teachers
with a complete framework for developing intercultural understanding among pupils and includes



rr 250c47b maintenance manual

2023-07-06 3/10 rr 250c47b maintenance manual

practical and creative strategies and activities to stimulate discussion awareness and
comprehension of intercultural issues and ideas drawing on the most current research and work in
the field of intercultural competence and existing models of intercultural understanding this
book explores topics such as understanding culture and language the importance of personal and
cultural identity engaging with difference cultivating positive attitudes and beliefs embedding
awareness of local and global issues in students designing a classroom with intercultural
understanding in mind with detailed ready to use enquiry based lesson plans which incorporate
children s literature talking points and media resources this book encourages the practitioner to
consider intercultural understanding as another lens through which to view the curriculum when
creating and choosing learning materials and activities teaching and learning for intercultural
understanding sets out to help the reader engage young hearts and minds with global and local
concepts in a way that is easily integrated into the life of all primary schools from new york to
new delhi from birmingham to bangkok winning e learning proposals illustrates how to make
significant profits in the competitive e learning industry by revealing proven methods for
preparing winning proposals it provides step by step instructions for an effective capture
strategy designing a persuasive written proposal and creating a winning sales presentation the
field of e learning continues to experience dramatic and turbulent growth over time as technology
has improved and the method s real capabilities have emerged e learning has gained widespread
acceptance and is now the fastest growing sector of corporate learning as in years past michael
allen s annual offers a diverse and important collection that contains some of the most current
insights and best practices that will help both educators and workplace learning leaders address
issues of design and implementation as well as strategy and culture in addition this new volume
offers a diverse mix of content that spans the full spectrum of technology based learning year
after year the annual discusses emerging trends in social media showcases e learning innovation
presents contemporary and best practices tackles big picture strategic issues and provides a host
of useful tips and techniques additional content is also available online praise for michael
allen s 2012 e learning annual michael allen s annual really is annual i found new examples and
provocative ideas just what i was looking for allison rossett professor of educational technology
san diego state university just another academic anthology hardly michael allen has convinced e
learning s super heroes to join forces to crush complacency demolish dogma rewrite rules
streamline strategies and light a brighter future for e learning warning the accumulated wisdom
and original thinking of this elite team of designers practitioners consultants and researchers
will leave you dissatisfied with your current e learning efforts and aching to put their ideas
into play william horton author e learning by design and consultant william horton consulting the
real learning at conferences takes place in the hallways this wonderful book is like
eavesdropping on those conversations except that michael has put the top thinkers in our field in
the hall for you jay cross chairman internet time alliance nabeel ahmad clark aldrich bobbe
baggio tony bingham julia bulkowski bryan chapman phil cowcill allan henderson peter isackson
cheryl johnson cathy king leslie kirshaw tina kunshier david metcalf corinne miller craig
montgomerie frank nguyen maria plakhotnik tonette rocco anita rosen patti shank clive shepherd
martyn sloman belinda smith susan smith nash ken spero carla torgerson thomas toth reuben tozman
marc weinstein
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increased diversity and individuals comfort level with sharing who they are and their needs is a
new reality in the workplace and it is making its way into the training room trainers
facilitators and talent development professionals have long recognized that the best learning
occurs in environments where learners feel safe and respected providing a safe environment
requires a thoughtful intentional approach to inclusion in this issue of td at work eliza
blanchard provides examples of learners social identities that trainers should be cognizant of in
the classroom setting outlines specific steps trainers can take and language they can use before
during and after a training session presents learned lessons about establishing an inclusive
environment
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this is officially authorized apple pro training series work is a top notch primer for anyone who
needs to implement administer or maintain a network that uses os x server on el capitan this book
provides comprehensive coverage of os x server and is part of the apple pro training series the
only apple certified books on the market designed for help desk specialists technical
coordinators and entry level system administrators this guide teaches you how to install and
configure os x server on el capitan to provide network based services you ll also learn to use
tools for efficiently managing and deploying os x server in addition to learning key concepts and
experiencing hands on practical exercises throughout this book provides comprehensive coverage of
os x server and is part of the apple pro training series the only apple certified books on the
market this guide teaches students how to install and configure os x server on el capitan to
provide network based services they ll learn to use tools for efficiently managing and deploying
os x server you will learn key concepts and experience hands on practical exercises provides
authoritative explanations of os x server setup and management on el capitan focused lessons take
you step by step through practical real world exercises lesson review questions summarize what
you learn to prepare you for the apple certification exam lesson files available for download
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current safety and risk management guidelines necessitate that organizations develop and formally
manage their understanding and knowledge of the standards and protocols of risk management the
impact of communication and human performance on the identification and control of hazards and
associated risk must be addressed in a structured manner this core reference provides a complete
guide to creating a comprehensive and effective safety culture safety culture is a reference for
safety and risk professionals and a training text for corporate based learners and students at
university level the book will keep safety and risk management professionals up to date and will
provide the tools needed to develop consistent and effective organizational safety protocols how
to develop a foundation to improve the perception of safety analyze the organizational culture
and its impact on the safety management system and review the importance of developing a
influential network provides a format for establishing goals and objectives discusses the impact
of leadership on the safety management system and the roles and responsibilities needed as well
as methods to gain employee participation tools to enhance the safety management system the
education and training of employees how to assess the current safety management system and the
process of curation is introduced
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will help develop an army experienced enough to be comfortable with operating anywhere in any
type of operation under any conditions its principles and concepts are intended to produce agile
leaders who can rapidly and easily adapt to changing ambiguous situations the manual s 4 chapters
address the breadth and depth of army training concepts fm 7 0 sets out to change the army
mindset the army cannot return to its pre 9 11 focus of training for offensive and defensive
operations in major combat operations army leaders must think differently about training and
leader development in an army that must be capable of conducting simultaneous offense defense and
stability or civil support operations in any of the 5 operational themes illus
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cd rom includes appendices and instructor materials such as roll call forms powerpoint
presentations and note taking sheets for students
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sap is a great software but you need to fully understand its features in order to effectively
exploit them for the benefit of customers mr agrawal s books on sap hr have a unique approach a
chapter focuses on a single business concept and discusses the user interface as well as its
associated configuration each screen and each field in a screen is explained explanation includes
meaning use case and in some cases guidelines details are balanced by overviews explaining the
concepts and their relationships
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gnu emacs is the most popular and widespread of the emacs family of editors it is also the most
powerful and flexible unlike all other text editors gnu emacs is a complete working environment
you can stay within emacs all day without leaving learning gnu emacs 3rd edition tells readers
how to get started with the gnu emacs editor it is a thorough guide that will also grow with you
as you become more proficient this book will help you learn how to use emacs more effectively it
takes you from basic emacs usage simple text editing to moderately complicated customization and
programming the third edition of learning gnu emacs describes emacs 21 3 from the ground up
including new user interface features such as an icon based toolbar and an interactive interface
to emacs customization a new chapter details how to install and run emacs on mac os x windows and
linux including tips for using emacs effectively on those platforms learning gnu emacs third
edition covers how to edit files with emacs using the operating system shell through emacs how to
use multiple buffers windows and frames customizing emacs interactively and through startup files
writing macros to circumvent repetitious tasks emacs as a programming environment for java c and
perl among others using emacs as an integrated development environment ide integrating emacs with
cvs subversion and other change control systems for projects with multiple developers writing
html xhtml and xml with emacs the basics of emacs lisp the book is aimed at new emacs users
whether or not they are programmers also useful for readers switching from other emacs
implementations to gnu emacs
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the ultimate survival guide for medical students interns residents and fellows staying human
during residency training provides time tested advice and the latest information on every aspect
of a resident s life from choosing a residency program to coping with stress enhancing self care
and protecting personal and professional relationships allan d peterkin md provides hundreds of
tips on how to cope with sleep deprivation time pressures and ethical and legal issues this fifth
edition features new leading edge information on enhancing personal resilience planning one s
career pursuing leadership roles and using new technologies to maximize learning presenting
practical antidotes to cynicism careerism and burnout peterkin also offers guidance on fostering
more empathic connection with patients and deepening relationships with colleagues friends and
family acknowledged by thousands of doctors across north america as an invaluable resource
staying human during residency training has helped to shape notions of trainee well being for
medical educators worldwide informative compassionate and professional this new edition will
again show why it is required reading for medical students and new physicians pursuing
postgraduate training
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if you are a python programmer who wants to get started with performing data analysis using
pandas and python this is the book for you some experience with statistical analysis would be



helpful but is not mandatory

Municipal Government Wage Surveys, Milwaukee, Wisconsin

1974

updated lab activities group activities worksheets projects mental maths challengers tricky
questions mcqs chapter test quick review use of modern tools gadgets and technology make these
books more interesting and user friendly maths alert has been updated at various places to point
out the common mistakes
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today most executives and managers need to have an international business and cross cultural
perspective global competence includes 50 training activities and self development exercises to
prepare your personnel for international assignments and develop better understanding of cross
cultural communication compiled by a team of experts from around the world these ready to use
activities have been tested and refined for a wide variety of international businesses and
organizations they are ideal for both preparing people to work market negotiate and otherwise do
business with people in asia latin america and europe and to prepare foreign nationals for
working in the u s

Building The Best Training Program: Your One-Stop Learning
Resource

2005

the hands on english language learning program is a resource for classroom teachers specialist
teachers working with english language learners and other educational professionals who support
these students to assist your students in developing language skills this resource includes
specific curricular connections for each lesson to identify links to subject area themes in
language arts mathematics science social studies health physical education and the arts
integrated class activities to promote learning in context for all students in the classroom
suggested activities focus on curricular topics in all subject areas while supporting english
language learners relevant topics such as the classroom and school clothing food hobbies and
interests plants and animals of canada the world and the environment age appropriate high
interest learning activities that foster the development of essential english language vocabulary
and skills in listening speaking reading writing viewing and representing activities in keeping
with the philosophy of all portage main press hands on programs that are student centred and
focus on real life hands on experiences please note all blackline masters are included on a cd
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the ultimate christmas house swap

Basic Field Manual

1941

written by engineers for engineers with over 150 international editorial advisory board members
this highly lauded resource provides up to the minute information on the chemical processes
methods practices products and standards in the chemical and related industries

Sap Hr India Payroll: Technical Reference And Learning Guide

2014

considers legislation to extend certain educational training benefits to korean war veterans
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iso 9001 2015 quality management system has become part of the requirement of all the
organizations small to large service as well as manufacturing over the years iso 9001 qms has
evolved as per the organizations requirement and has become very important for improving
organizations systems and processes in order to sustain competitive advantages this book focuses
on requirements and key features of iso 9001 2015 qms such as risk based thinking pdca approach
process management and continual improvement the readers would find it easier to understand the
standard requirements and implement these in their work place salient features 1 each clause and
sub clause is illustrated through block diagram for easy understanding 2 numerous examples case
examples and case studies from different organizations both from service and manufacturing for
the benefit of the readers 3 standard requirements expressed through process approach pdca cycle
and what how questions 4 pedagogical tools such as chapter objectives audit questions flow
diagrams learning assessments and multiple choice questions have been used 5 special focus on
risk based thinking and documented information provided 6 management discussions to illustrate
the clause requirements are included for better understanding and readability the forms and
formats key performance indicators objectives standard operating procedures and audit
requirements are included
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teaching and learning for intercultural understanding is a comprehensive resource for educators
in primary and early years classrooms it provides teachers with a complete framework for
developing intercultural understanding among pupils and includes practical and creative
strategies and activities to stimulate discussion awareness and comprehension of intercultural
issues and ideas drawing on the most current research and work in the field of intercultural
competence and existing models of intercultural understanding this book explores topics such as
understanding culture and language the importance of personal and cultural identity engaging with
difference cultivating positive attitudes and beliefs embedding awareness of local and global
issues in students designing a classroom with intercultural understanding in mind with detailed
ready to use enquiry based lesson plans which incorporate children s literature talking points
and media resources this book encourages the practitioner to consider intercultural understanding
as another lens through which to view the curriculum when creating and choosing learning
materials and activities teaching and learning for intercultural understanding sets out to help
the reader engage young hearts and minds with global and local concepts in a way that is easily
integrated into the life of all primary schools from new york to new delhi from birmingham to
bangkok

Sap Hr Personnel Administration and Recruitment : Technical
Reference and Learning Guide
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winning e learning proposals illustrates how to make significant profits in the competitive e
learning industry by revealing proven methods for preparing winning proposals it provides step by
step instructions for an effective capture strategy designing a persuasive written proposal and
creating a winning sales presentation

Learning GNU Emacs

2004-12-13

the field of e learning continues to experience dramatic and turbulent growth over time as
technology has improved and the method s real capabilities have emerged e learning has gained
widespread acceptance and is now the fastest growing sector of corporate learning as in years
past michael allen s annual offers a diverse and important collection that contains some of the
most current insights and best practices that will help both educators and workplace learning
leaders address issues of design and implementation as well as strategy and culture in addition
this new volume offers a diverse mix of content that spans the full spectrum of technology based
learning year after year the annual discusses emerging trends in social media showcases e
learning innovation presents contemporary and best practices tackles big picture strategic issues
and provides a host of useful tips and techniques additional content is also available online



praise for michael allen s 2012 e learning annual michael allen s annual really is annual i found
new examples and provocative ideas just what i was looking for allison rossett professor of
educational technology san diego state university just another academic anthology hardly michael
allen has convinced e learning s super heroes to join forces to crush complacency demolish dogma
rewrite rules streamline strategies and light a brighter future for e learning warning the
accumulated wisdom and original thinking of this elite team of designers practitioners
consultants and researchers will leave you dissatisfied with your current e learning efforts and
aching to put their ideas into play william horton author e learning by design and consultant
william horton consulting the real learning at conferences takes place in the hallways this
wonderful book is like eavesdropping on those conversations except that michael has put the top
thinkers in our field in the hall for you jay cross chairman internet time alliance nabeel ahmad
clark aldrich bobbe baggio tony bingham julia bulkowski bryan chapman phil cowcill allan
henderson peter isackson cheryl johnson cathy king leslie kirshaw tina kunshier david metcalf
corinne miller craig montgomerie frank nguyen maria plakhotnik tonette rocco anita rosen patti
shank clive shepherd martyn sloman belinda smith susan smith nash ken spero carla torgerson
thomas toth reuben tozman marc weinstein
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Learning pandas
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Global Competence

2009-09-04
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Bulletin of Information
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The Majors' Holiday Hideaway (Mills & Boon True Love)

1992

Infants and Children's Wear Review

1994-11-21

INSCOM Journal
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1961

Certain Educational and Training Benefits to Veterans

1999

Statutory Instruments

1951

Army Family Team Building Handbook for Program Administrators and
Volunteers

1956

Certain Educational and Training Benefits to Veterans,
Hearings...S. 1940, Sept. 17, 18, and 19, 1951

1956

Air Force AFM.
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AF Manual

2018-04-19

ISO9001: 2015 Quality Management System

2003-05-15

Teaching and Learning for Intercultural Understanding

2011-08-15

Winning E-Learning Proposals

2003

Michael Allen's 2012 e-Learning Annual

Learning Microsoft Office Pro 2002
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